
 

    
  
    

 

Times Table Rockstar Consent for Year 2 to Year 6  
  
As part of our ongoing commitment to provide your child with varied learning opportunities, and inspire them to grow as 

learners, the school is signed up to Times Table Rockstar.   

 

The purpose of this educational platform is that it can be used to motivate children to learn their times tables, and division 

facts. The reviews from our pupils are very positive! 

 

Upon joining Kimbolton School your child will be registered for the website and will be provided with a login.  Once they 

login, it will ask them to create a Rockstar name. This will be the name that will appear on their account.  

  

In the event that you do not want your child to be signed up for this website, please email the school, addressing the email 

to Miss Bell.  

 

For further information please email prep@kimbolton.cambs.sch.uk  
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